
 

 

Delaware Valley Career 
Tech 

Preschool Program 

May 17, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

           Welcome to the Delaware Valley Career Tech Preschool Program. This is just a 

note to welcome you and tell you a few things before school starts on Tuesday 
September 20, 2022. We have two classes available. The preschool AM class will run 

from 9:00am to 11:15am; the PM class will begin at 12:00 pm and end at 2:15 pm. 

Class choice will be a first come first serve basis. Preschool will meet each Tuesday 

and Thursday following the school district calendar available on the DVSD website.  

Bring your child to the preschool room through the door adjacent to the playground.  

Pick up will take place outside the same door. We will open the door and excuse 

students to their respective parents or carpool.  If someone else is picking up your child 

please let us know in writing, in an emergency call the school 570-296-1850 ext. 7259 

and leave a message. 

Please complete the attached information sheet along with your class preference 

and send it to me by July 1, 2022 via email: FarrJ@dvsd.org.  It is important that I have 

this as it contains valuable emergency information. Please include a copy of your 
child’s updated medical records and immunizations from your doctor or clinic. 
This information is required by the state and your child will not be permitted in 

preschool without it. Please give us (in writing) any information you feel may be helpful 

to us in making your child’s adjustment to our preschool an easy one. 

We ask that you provide a small snack and drink for your child daily. We ask that 

you bring a change of clothes in a labeled Ziploc bag for your child. We will store these 

within the classroom in case of an accident and return them at the end of the school 

year. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jill Farr 

570-296-1850 ext. 7259 

FarrJ@dvsd.org 
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